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Do you have a proven record of 
accomplishment in your area of service 
provision?  Have a well established and 
positive relationship with the Waitomo 
District Council?  Can you identify how your 
organisation contributes to the districts 
community outcomes?

Then you maybe eligible to apply to the 
Triennial Grant Fund for assistance with your 
community group’s operational costs for a 
three year period.

Funding is allocated for a period of three years 
and paid annually.  Applications are received 
as part of the Long Term Plan Process.

Applications for the Triennial Grant Fund 
close on Friday 30th January 2015, with 
the successful applicant notification in July 
2015.

If you believe you fit the above criteria 
and can assist the Waitomo District to 
achieve its vision of “Creating a better 
future with vibrant communities and 
thriving business” then please contact 
Donna Macdonald, Community Development 
Coordinator on 07 878 0803 or alternatively 
by email: donnam@waitomo.govt.nz to 
discuss your group’s eligibility.
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